
 

 

 

July 19, 2021 
 
To:  Local Presidents 
 Regional Directors/Representatives  
 National Executive Board  
 
Fr: Charles R. Manago 
 Contract Administration Representative  
 
Re: Louis DeJoy Postmaster General, CEO reissues the Postal Service’s Policy on Workplace 

Harassment.      
       
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the above-reference document from the Postal Service outlining the Postal  
Service’s Policy on Workplace Harassment. Including:       

• Prohibited Activities  
• Management Responsibility 
• Employees Rights and Responsibilities  

Please disseminate this information as you deem appropriate.  
 
Should you have any questions, comments and/or suggestions regarding the above, please contact this office or 
forward your responses to the Contract Administration Department.  
    
 
Cc: Paul V. Hogrogian, National President 
 Michael J. Hora, National Secretary-Treasurer 
 Teresa L. Harmon, Manager Contract Administration 
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